
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Gold Stars 

Sydney Thorpe, Ivy Mills, Chloe Wilkinson, Olivia Knowles, Dean Cain, Thomas Van Dop, Jake 

Mason, Juliet Allison x2, Florrie Laws, Holly Lewis x2, Amelia Mackay, Harry Haydon, Kian 

Bidewell, Harry Chamberlain, Isobel Horsfall, William Walker, Abbi Sadler, Noah Lambaise, 

Noah McGregor, Blessing Muzire, Kye Williams, Annabel Blake, Jessica Leach, Eva Dewey, 

Abram Draper, Freddie Brooks and Dylan Mills. 

 

Good Work Awards 

Puffins have all worked very hard this week, well done to them all. Miracle Norman, Thomas 

Van Dop, Olivia Knowles, Eleanor Anthony, Imogen Buckley, Harrison Kerridge, Ethan 

Applegate, Lily Osborne, Billy Mann, Alfie Burtenshaw, Abbi Sadler, William Walker, Rio Arai, 

Phoebe Crowhurst, Abram Draper, Sullivan Mann, Dylan Mills and Jessica Leach. 
 

 

 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 100%  Owls 99.4%  Flamingos 99.5%  Eagles 95.8%  Toucans 93.2% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.6%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd 

November

2017 Friday Bulletin  

We wish to inform you that due to ongoing concerns and resident complaints regarding 

parking on the road outside school, we will be monitoring the situation over the following 

weeks. Members of staff will be over seeing at the beginning and end of the school day. Our 

local PCSO Matt Bradshaw has been contacted and will also be monitoring the situation.  

We would ask that parents have due respect for each other and residents who live on 

Hockering Lane. Please do not block the school car park as access is needed at all times or 

resident driveways. 



 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
3rd November – Guy Fawkes Lunch. 

3rd November – School Disco.  

3rd November – Bawburgh Village Bonfire. 

10th November – Remembrance Day 

13th November – School Photos. 
 

  

It has recently been brought to my attention that a number of parents are talking 

negatively on the playground and social media about the school and the adults within. I would 

like anyone who has a concern to make an appointment and discuss it so that together we 

are able to action a resolution. 
 

In the first instance please speak to your child’s class teacher, if you are unhappy with the 

outcome you will then need to talk with: 
 

Mrs Sharpe Lower school lead 

Mr Easterbrook KS2 lead 
 

The adults in the school are committed to providing a safe environment and to setting a 

good example by being professional and courteous. We expect this from all community 

members and it saddens me to hear reports contrary to this expectation. 
 

I would respectfully ask that all adults act as positive role models for the children of our 

school at all times. 

 

Carla Stedman 

The Bawburgh School 

01603 742329 


